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Granite Headwaters Land Conservation Campaign 
 
YES, I/we want to support the Granite Lake Headwaters Project with a pledge/gift of 
$ _____________. 

I/we intend to fulfill this pledge making payment as follows:  

□ I/we have enclosed a check for $_____________. 

□ The remainder of my pledge of $_____________is to be paid on______________. 

I/we understand this pledge must be paid in full no later than December 31, 2018. 

Name(s) as you wish to be acknowledged:  

_______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________ 

□ I/we wish to remain anonymous. 

I/we wish this gift to be made in honor (or in memory) of:  

_______________________________________________________ 

My/our mailing address:  

_______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________ 

Telephone number (        ) ______________  Email______________________________ 

If matching funds are available from your employer, name of company and contact: 

_______________________________________________________ 

Signature: ________________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________ 

Please mail this form, with your pledge or donation, to  

  Harris Center, 83 Kings Highway, Hancock, NH  03449. 

All gifts are tax deductible and we thank you for your generous support of this important project.  
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Ways to Contribute to the Granite Lake Headwaters Project 

Check 

Please make your check payable to “Harris Center”. On the check’s memo line or in an 
accompanying note please reference “Granite Lake Headwaters Project.”   

Mail to: 

Harris Center 
83 King’s Highway 
Hancock, NH 03449 

Stock Donations or Wiring Instructions 

Call the Harris Center at (603) 525-3394, and ask to speak with Sara LeFebvre, Diana Jacobs,  
or Jeremy Wilson. 

PLEASE NOTE:  CREDIT CARD FEES REDUCE YOUR DONATION BY AT LEAST 2.5%. 

Payment with Credit Card    

Visit www.harriscenter.org. Click on the green “Donate” button in the right-hand column. After 
entering amount, and clicking on “Donate Now”, select “Granite Lake Headwaters Protection 
Fund” and complete the other required information. Contact Sara at lefebvre@harriscenter.org 
with any questions. 

Credit card over the phone 

Call the Harris Center at (603) 525-3394, and ask to speak with Sara LeFebvre, Diana Jacobs,  
or Jeremy Wilson. 

 

 

 

 

The Harris Center for Conservation Education has a nonprofit status under section 501(c)(3) of the  

U.S. Internal Revenue Code. Donations to the Granite Lake Headwaters Project will be acknowledged  

with a letter verifying receipt of your tax-deductible contribution. 


